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I propose that the current New South Wales parliament make the compassionate care of animals 
used in ALL breeding programs to be highly scrutinised and forcefully regulated. 
 
At the moment breeding farms are allowed to operate using secretive, cruel practices - a practice 
OVERLOOKED by the NSW government. 
 
The breeding animals aren't fed, watered or cared for to any acceptable standard. They are 
inhumanely discarded when unable to reproduce AND the puppies and kittens are then passed on to 
NSW family homes. These animals are often already suffering mentally, which can cause the family 
to surrender the animal to an already burgeoning RSPCA or animal welfare body. 
 
I propose we the New South Wales people, take ownership of the government's current decision to 
overlook this area of animal cruelty and force a deep discussion into THESE DISGUSTING PUPPY AND 
KITTEN FARMS, making them accountable via better, water-tight legislation. 


